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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 12:12 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Retail Gun Sales

 

________________________________________ 

From: Hamsa <hamsa_hps@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 12:31 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Retail Gun Sales 

 

Dear Mayor- 

 

I support any legislation that curbs the retail sale of guns in or near our community.  I do hope you factor this into any 

decisions that may arise. 

 

With thanks and regards, 

 

Hamsa Shadaksharappa 

3 Harcourt Road 

 

 


